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“Our mission is to develop strong critical thinkers that will graduate from four year competitive 

colleges by providing strict character development and a rigorous academic curriculum.” 
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Let’s give thanks to our 
parents, teachers, and 
family members for 

supporting their child’s 
education! 

 

Hello Parents! 
Visit our webpage 
www.hgaschools.org for the latest 
news and other important 
information.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, please feel 
free to give us a call at (832) 649-
2814.  
Please take the time to read the 
following news and reminders:   

Open House:  Thank you for your 
attendance at last week’s open 
house in which we were able to 
attain 70% parent participation.  
One of the most influential factors 
in determining a student’s 
academic success lies in the 
communication between parents 
and teachers.  Working together we 
can attain better results!   
College Trip:  Our 12th graders 
will have the opportunity to take a 
site tour of Stephen F. Austin State 
University on Thursday, 
November 6th.  Contact Ms. Paz if 
you would like to attend this 
college tour with your child. 

Early Dismissal: Elite College 
Prep Academy is hosting the East 
Regional math Olympiad on 
November 10th.  Due to this 
magnificent event, we are 
dismissing all students at 2:30 
p.m. Good luck to our math teams!  
Sports: Our Middle School Soccer 
teams will play their first game 
against KIPP School (10711 KIPP 
Way 77099) on Monday, 
November 10th at 5:30 p.m.    
Come and enjoy the soccer games!   
Thanksgiving Break:  There will 
be no school on Wednesday, 
November 26th through Friday, 
November 28th.    
 

McTeacher’s Night is Thursday, 
November 20th from 5:00 - 8:00 
p.m.  Please come to support HGA 
and have dinner with us at 
McDonald’s located at 6950 
Woodridge Houston, TX 77087 
 

HGA’s Inaugural Spelling Bee 
Competition will take place 
November 22nd from 9:00 a.m. to 
1:00 p.m.  Grades 4th – 12th will be 
competing for advancement to the 
regional competition on December 
3rd.  Come join us as our students 
spell their way to success!     
 
 
 
 

U     P     D   A    T   E    S 

 The Marching Cougars will participate in the Brookshire Royal H.S. Battle 
of the Bands and we invite everyone to see a great performance on 
November 8th.  As a reminder, any student participating in any 
extracurricular activities must be passing ALL classes.  Please note that any 
student failing classes will not have the ability to participate. 

 


